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	Capital Review - Call for evidence

On 5 July the Secretary of State announced a review of all areas of the Department for Education's capital spending. Its purpose is to change the way schools building is done so that waste (of both time and money) is eliminated as far as possible. This should significantly increase the amount and pace of improvement that can be achieved for any given level of spending, and in turn support the Government's ambitions to reduce the deficit.  This call for evidence seeks your views on these proposals.
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Enquiries To
If your enquiry is related to the policy content of the review you can contact Andy Gates on:

Telephone: 0207 340 8174
e-mail: capital.review@education.gsi.gov.uk  

If your enquiry is related to the DfE e-consultation website or the call for evidence process in general, you can contact the Consultation Unit by e-mail: consultation.unit@education.gsi.gov.uk 

or by telephone: 0870 000 2288.



	1
	Call for evidence

	1.1
	On 5 July the Secretary of State announced a review of all areas of the Department for Education's capital spending. Its purpose is to change the way schools building is done so that waste (of both time and money) is eliminated as far as possible. This should significantly increase the amount and pace of improvement that can be achieved for any given level of spending, and in turn support the Government's ambitions to reduce the deficit.

The terms of reference for the review and further information can be found on the DfE website at the following link: http://www.education.gov.uk/news/news/bsf-review

	1.2
	Our Priorities
The aim of the review is to ensure that future capital investment is better value-for-money; less bureaucratic and more cost-efficient.  Its priority is to ensure that every school place is fit for purpose and that rising numbers, especially in primary education, are addressed.

Allocations of capital from next April will be determined as part of the forthcoming Comprehensive Spending Review. The goal of the review is to be able to benefit the maximum number of children as quickly as possible with whatever capital is made available

	1.3
	What we are looking for.
The capital review team are seeking views and evidence from interested parties starting today with a call for evidence. 

Thank you for taking the time to provide evidence to this review. This information will be critical in helping to shape and validate the work of the review team.

Please answer any or all of the questions in the review.

	2
	How To Respond

	2.1
	Consultation responses can be completed online at www.dcsf.gov.uk/consultations 

by emailing capital.review@education.gsi.gov.uk  

or by downloading a response form which should be completed and sent to:

Lucy Allen
Capital Partnerships
Level 3
Sanctuary Buildings
Great Smith Street
London
SW1P 3BT

	3
	Additional Copies

	3.1
	Additional copies are available electronically and can be downloaded from the Department for Education website at: www.education.gov.uk/consultations

	4
	Plans for making results public

	4.1
	The feedback from this call for evidence will feed into the review, which will conclude and provide recommendations by the end of the calendar year.


